
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: September 7, 2023 

 

Re: ESSER 3 Funds School Counselor 

       September 20, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approve the following School Counselors to be paid through Esser 3 funds: 

 

Employee      Salary    Benefits (45% estimated) 

Brittinee Garcia (TEBMS Counselor)  $69,700   $30,085.20 

Mollyann Stevenson (TEBMS Counselor)  $72,010  $31,219.20 


